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The Embassy of India organised the monthly Open House on 28 July 2023. 

Chargé d’ Affaires Shri. Ihjas Aslam (Cd`A) along with the Embassy Consular team & 

Panel Lawyers met with more than 25 Indian community members who sought 

redressal of their urgent and non-routine consular and employment issues. Cd’A 

expressed happiness at the continuation of the regular Open Houses held on the last 

friday of every month. 

Cd’A thanked the Leadership & Government of Bahrain for the continued 

support and co-operation in taking care of the Indian expatriate community. Cd’A also 

thanked and commended the efforts of Indian Associations including ICRF, ATM, 

TKS, Indian Club, World NRI Council, KMCC, Budaiya Gurudwara, BKS, Bharathi 

Association and TASCA. 

Cd’A also invited all the Community members to take part in the flag hoisting 

ceremony on the 77th Independence Day of India on 15 August 2023, at the Embassy 

premises at 6.45 AM. 

 



Cd’A briefed on the cases which Mission had successfully resolved during the 

month of July, which included transportation of mortal remains of Late Mr. Chellaiah, 

as well as the cases of a housemaid and a lady who were stranded in Bahrain, and were 

successfully repatriated to their hometowns. 

It was a fruitful and interactive session. The grievances/issues of the Indian 

community members were successfully addressed; some resolved at the open house, 

while others will be taken up at the earliest possible. 

Cd`A  thanked all the Indian Associations, Community members and panel 

lawyers for their active participation in the Open House on the Holy Day of Muharram. 
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